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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 5th January 2018 
 

 

January 5th 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Happy New Year! And welcome to a new term at Cadmore End Church of England School! 

The children’s learning has started well and we look forward to a successful term. Class 

newsletters will be issued on Monday giving further details of the learning for each class. 

Staffing  

We welcome some new staff to our team this term. 

Mrs Maughan has joined us as a learning assistant supporting both class 1 and 2. 

Mrs Abrowka is our year one teacher for this half term. 

Mrs Croft will be in school at least one day a week working with individual children before taking 

over class 2 after half term 

Mrs Gibbons has joined us and will be working with year 6 every morning and I will be teaching 

year 2 maths most days. 

Forest School 

This week we achieved The Woodland Trust Green Tree Award Bronze Certificate by  

 Holding a Woodland Trust Assembly 

 Helping to reduce CO2 emissions at school 

 Planting our free hedge saplings from the Woodlands Trust 
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Dates for your diary 

11th January            Open morning for prospective parents 

26th January            Class 4 assembly 9am  

2nd February                Class 2 assembly 9am 

9th February            Class 3 assembly 9am 

                                  Break for half term. 

 19th February         School reopens 9am 

23rd February          Class 1 assembly 9am 

28th March               Break for Easter 

16th April                  School reopens 

7th May                     Bank holiday 

14th May                   Year 6 SATS test week 

25th May                   Break for half term 

5th June                     School reopens 

24th July                    School closes for summer break 

 

And finally, Mrs Groom is recovering well from her operation and hopes to be fit to return to 

school at the end of the month. 

Enjoy your weekend. 

Best wishes  

Mrs Zeun 

 


